
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Via EFiling  
 
August 24, 2012 
 
Ms. Patty Van Gerpen  
Executive Secretary 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
State Capitol Building, 1st Floor 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Pierre, South Dakota 57501 
 

RE: Granite Telecommunications, LLC, Docket No. TC12-119 
  

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 

Pursuant to South Dakota Public Utilities Commission (“Commission”) Staff’s August 23, 2012 
information requests to Granite Telecommunications, LLC (“Granite”) in the above-referenced 
matter, attached for submission to the Commission are Granite’s responses.   Granite considers  
Requested revenue and usage data to be confidential and submits these data and as a separate 
confidential attachment.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Questions may be directed to me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MILLER ISAR, INC. 

 
Andrew O. Isar 
 
Regulatory Consultants to 
Granite Telecommunications, LLC 
 
Enclosures 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Andrew O. Isar 
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